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ARPC MARKET UPDATE 

24 June 2015 

ARPC is on the move 

ARPC’s operations are being consolidated into a single office in Sydney, with our Canberra office closing by 
30 September 2015. The move will place us closer to our insurer customers and reinsurer suppliers.  
 
The process to relocate all roles and functions from Canberra to Sydney will take place over the coming 
months. A comprehensive plan is in place to ensure our functions are not disrupted while maintaining the 
same level of service. In the meantime all contact details remain the same. 
 
From 1 October 2015 we will be operating from our existing Sydney office at 56 Pitt Street whilst our new 
office is prepared. As soon as our new address is confirmed we will notify you through a further market 
update and email. 
 
More information will be provided in the winter edition of ‘Under the Cover’ in July 2015. 
 
We look forward to continuing our work with you from our new home. 
 
 
For more information on ARPC please visit www.arpc.gov.au. For enquiries about this Market Update, please 
contact Dr Christopher Wallace, Chief Executive Officer. 

http://www.arpc.gov.au/
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